
Kindergarten Connections – April 2019 
 

What we are Learning 

Thank you for all the recyclable materials that were brought in. The students are designing and creating 3D pets.  
They are learning the names of the 3D shapes they are using in their construction and they are having fun playing 
an eye spy game where they describe the attributes of these shapes to their friends. 

Trip 

We are planning a year end trip to Safari Niagara on June 12th.  We will need lots of parent volunteers for this trip. 
Permission forms and cost information will be sent home toward the end of April.  A special thanks to the Parent 
Group for Trip Assist funds that will greatly reduce the cost of this trip. 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Kindergarten orientation will take place on Wednesday, May 15th from 4:00pm to 5:00pm.  This orientation is for 
new students who will be joining our James Hillier Kindergarten classes for the first time in September.  New 
students will have a chance to see the Kindergarten classrooms, meet the Kindergarten teachers and ECEs and 
explore some fun activities too! 

Read Aloud Program 

Each child who returns a sheet with the names of the books they’ve read at the end of the month will be allowed to 
choose a small prize. 

Dates to Remember 

 P.A. Day (no school): April 12th 
 Good Friday (no school): April 19th 
 Easter Monday (no school): April 22nd 
 Kindergarten Orientation:  May 15th   4:00-5:00 
 Class trip to Safari Niagara:  June 12th 
 Senior Kindergarten Celebration for Kindergarten B:  Tuesday, June 25th 9:10 to 10:15’ish 

 
Things we Could Use in the Classroom 
 

 more Kleenex 
 sidewalk chalk 
 small sand shovels 

 
Yours in education. 
 
Mrs. Heidi Coon 
Ms. Jessica Walsh 


